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Wildlife Rescue Inc. of New Mexico (WRINM) 

During 2019 over 2100 animals were brought to the WRINM clinic by concerned individuals in 

need of help and guidance. Agencies and organizations that have used the services of WRINM 

for the care of displaced wildlife included, but were not limited to: NMDGF, NM Parks and 

Recreation, ABQ Animal Services, Los Ranchos Animal Services, Edgewood Animal Services, 

Bernalillo County Animals Services, Rio Grande Zoo, Rio Rancho Animal Services, Santa Fe 

Country Club and Hawks Aloft. 

Wildlife Rescue continues to provide quality education programs where students of all ages are 

able to see the education birds up close, ask questions and learn about the importance of 

protecting the birds and their habitat. In 2019 we held 151 programs in schools (K-12) and other 

venues. One of the programs we are particularly proud ofis the "Arroyo Classroom" program in 

Rio Rancho. Rio Rancho has over 200 miles of arroyos, an important habitat for the Burrowing 

Owl. Kids and sticks are a natural, but not when they use the sticks to destroy, intentionally or 

not, the habitat. Our Burrowing Owl made 34 different presentations to the students in Rio 

Rancho. Seeing birds and learning about how they live changes attitudes and behaviors. 

We continue to band many releasable birds in partnership with Rio Grande Bird Research. For 

those protected species that do not survive, we continue to work with the Museum of 

Southwestern Biology at the University of New Mexico, providing them with specimens and 

data. 

We continue our efforts to reunite birds when possible; included in this effort were 3 Coopers 

Hawks, 2 Great Homed Owls, and 1 Mississippi Kite. We were able to gently hack out or foster 

10 Coopers Hawks in Albuquerque. When we are able to do this, the young birds are given a 

safe place to live and learn how to fly and hunt for prey at their own pace with food available to 

those that are not quite ready. Two Barn Owls were hacked out at the Santa Fe Country Club, a 

safe environment with a good prey base. 
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